
 
 
From: Christina Guerra  
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 3:51 PM 

To: Matthew Conway 

Cc: Mario Ciccarini 
Subject: Letter of Resignation-Guerra 

 
Dear Dr. Conway and Board of Education Members, 
 
It is with a heavy heart that I submit this letter of resignation from Derby Public Schools effective June 
30, 2016. I’ve been employed as a Derby Public School educator for four years, working diligently to 
provide high-quality educational experiences for all students as a classroom teacher and most recently 
as a Resident Administrator. In the absence of a current opportunity to interview for a leadership 
position in Derby, I had to make the difficult decision to pursue and accept a leadership opportunity 
elsewhere. In the spirit of collaboration and collegiality, I look forward to the opportunity for our paths 
to cross again in the future. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Christina Guerra  
 


